
         

 
 

  

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/196      Date: 11.11.2024 

From Principal’s desk…. 

Children’s Day Celebrations  (Grades KG-XII) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Dear Parents and Students, 
 

      Greetings of the day! 
 

We are happy to announce that Children’s Day will be celebrated at DPS Monarch International 

School on 14th November 2024. This special day is dedicated to recognize the importance of 

children and providing them with a day of fun, joy, and appreciation. 
 

To ensure that the day is enjoyable for all, children are allowed to carry dry snacks & extra food as 

we are celebrating it as a movie day in the classroom. We kindly request your assistance in ensuring 

that your child arrives at school attired in casual, colorful clothing that conforms to a dress code that 

is in line with our school's ethos of decency, respect, and cultural sensitivity and  as per guidelines 

shared by MOE. 
 

Let’s make this Children’s Day memorable! 
 

Warm regards, 

 

 

______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a 
better place to live. 


